
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Edward Pidermann, Town Manager 

 

Subject: Memorandum Of Understanding With Miami Dade County For Veterans Service Office 

 

Date: September 10, 2019 

 

 

Recommendation:  
 

It is recommended that the Town Council approve the attached Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between 

Miami-Dade County (MDC) and the Town of Miami Lakes (TML), to strengthen services provided to Miami-

Dade County Veterans who reside in the Town of Miami Lakes. 

 

 

Background: 

 

The Town is dedicated to proudly honoring our past, present, and future veterans. The Town wishes to enter into 

this agreement and provide a space at a Town owned facility for Miami-Dade County’s Community Action and 

Human Services Department to provide direct services to Miami Lakes veterans who meet eligibility.   

 

There is no fiscal impact to the Town associated with this agreement other than staff time.  

 

 

Attachments: 

 

Resolution 

MOU for Veteran Service Officer 
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